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Our ref: STH17/00137/04 
Contact: Hayley Sarvanandan 4221 2423 
Your ref: SSD 8667 

 
 

21 October 2019 
 

 

Ingrid Berzins 

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 

BY EMAIL: ingrid.berzins@planning.nsw.gov.au 

CC: information@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

STATE SIGNIFICANT DEVELOPMENT 8667 MOD 2 (DESIGN REFINEMENTS) – LOTS 1-10 SEC 46 DP 

758468 7 LOT 1 DP 133606, 130 GOLDSMITH STREET, GOULBURN – REDEVELOPMENT OF 

GOULBURN BASE HOSPITAL 

 

Dear Ingrid, 

Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) refers to your correspondence dated 14th October 2019 regarding the 

above state significant development modification. 

RMS has completed an assessment of the development, based on the information provided and focussing 

on the impact to the state road network. RMS notes for this development: 

 The key state road is Goldsmith Street; 

 The modification proposes multiple amendments as a result of development of the detailed design to 

improve the efficiency of the building layout; and 

 The approved layout shown in Attachment 1 and the proposed modified layout shown in Attachment 

2. 

Having regard for the above, RMS does not believe the development will have a significant impact on 

Goldsmith Road and on this basis, does not object to the development modification. 
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If you have any questions please contact Hayley Sarvanandan on 4221 2423.  

Please ensure that any further email correspondence is sent to development.southern@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Chris Millet 

Manager Land Use 

Southern Region 
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Attachment 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


